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--
Dear Parents/families,

We are beginning to make plans for our next school year. Please complete this brief survey so we can
determine how to best support your student as we begin to create class lists and schedules for 2022/2023.
World Language is included in this form for next year's 7th and 8th grade students.

If you have more than one student in our school, complete this form for every one of your students.

CWUES/WMS Learning Styles and WMS Course Preferences

● As the weather hopefully starts to warm up, please remind students to bring a refillable
water bottle to school everyday. Students do go outside for breaks most days, and we
want them to stay hydrated throughout the day.

● 8th Grade families should follow this link for information regarding special events for
this class.

Your admin team:
Mrs. Hilliard, Mr. Matzke & Mr. Morrill

--

2021-2022 WMS/CWUES Yearbooks!
Did you miss your chance to pre-order a yearbook?

We will have a limited supply of yearbooks available. Yearbooks are $30 and can
be reserved by emailing the yearbook coordinator.

--

We Are John Stark Summer 2022
For the Class of 2026

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmy5Sfx5cDx4hyrb2aEZqpQHhfUXWtiyaGEpwoEM0UzLDbpw/viewform
https://www.wearemiddleschool.net/cms/One.aspx?portalId=24934848&pageId=42580350
mailto:melissa.boudreau@sau24.org


For a registration form and more information,

visit John Stark Regional High School

--

Ms. Antoine is excited to welcome the Scholastic Book
Fair to school. The Book Fair will be set up in the

library Monday May 13th through May 20th.

Visit the Scholastic Book Fair website to view our
interactive catalog, sign up to volunteer, or to set up an

e-wallet so your student can shop without having to
bring money to school.

--

https://www.jsrhs.net/news/recent_news/we_are_john_stark__a_freshman_transition_program
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=wearemiddleschool1


Notes from the Nurse
NH DHHS guidelines for COVID testing have not changed. This means that if your student is
having any of the following symptoms (congestion, cough, sore throat, headache, body aches, fever),
then a negative Covid test is necessary prior to sending them to school. Although there are other
viruses circulating around causing the common cold and the flu, and we are seeing less positive Covid
cases, DHHS has not relaxed the requirement for Covid testing. If your child is having any of these
symptoms, please keep them home, do a Covid test and provide me with the results prior to them being
cleared to return to school. I still have a supply of rapid tests that I am happy to share with you if you do
not have tests at home. If your child tests negative, they may return to school when their symptoms are
resolved or significantly improved. Please help us to keep our school community healthy!
--

Weare School District Board Meeting

Weare School District Board Meeting: May 17, 2022, @ 6 PM in the Weare Middle School cafe.

The Weare School Board District Meetings are available via live stream at
https://bit.ly/SAU24LiveStream.

The public may communicate with Weare board members outside of meeting times via email at
WSD.Board@sau24.org

All School Board meeting information, including meeting dates, minutes, agendas, budget info,
policies, and lists of Board Members and Officials, is available at Weare School District Board.

--

SAU 24 is Hiring!

It takes a community to keep our schools running smoothly. Visit our website to
see our job openings. We are always looking for paraeducators and substitutes.

https://bit.ly/SAU24LiveStream
https://bit.ly/SAU24LiveStream
mailto:WSD.Board@sau24.org
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1WOCGXygXA8yNnfc9TV0CW75a_wG4PAjr
https://www.applitrack.com/sau24/onlineapp/default.aspx?all=1#


The Weare Bus Terminal is also looking for drivers! On-site job interviews take
place every Wednesday from 10 am - 12 pm. Stop by our location for a walk-in
interview and tour!

58 Carding Mill Road, Weare 603-529-4744
--

PUP Default Plans
WMS/CWUES Pickup Patrol Default Plans

--

Upcoming Dates - full calendar can be found here
May 13 - Weare Fun Run 5k @ 4:00 pm
May 27 - Early Release, dismiss @ 11:30
May 30 - No School, Memorial Day
June 17 - Last day of school This was changed recently from June 22

--

Weare Public Library

May 17 2:00 - Pinochle & Cribbage

Meet and play Pinochle and Cribbage or other card games.

May 17 Tuesday Afterschool Gaming (2:30)

Need something to do after school? On Tuesdays, the Weare Library has you covered.
Challenge your friends on our Nintendo Switch with games like Super Smash Bros.
Ultimate and Mario Kart 8 or play one of our board or card games. For children and
teens. Held in the Sawyer Room.

May 18 Read with the Ruff Readers

Meet and Read with the Library's own Ruff Reader Team. Call Ms. Karen at
603-529-2044 to sign-up.

May 19 Big Kid Storytime with Karen Coulters and Riley Coker

Local Co-Authors, Karen Coulters and Riley Coker of will read their new picture book
"Fairy Dust Wishes, For When You’re Different," followed by a chance to talk with the
authors, books will be available for purchase and you can take a Grab & Go kit for home!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfP7onlfTxnew7SW-I4ik-Sr4_VKx4IiA5NuX493eKT-vL5hg/viewform
https://www.wearemiddleschool.net/calendar
https://www.wearepubliclibrary.com/


May 21 Knit & Craft group

Bring your knitting and crafts - whatever you're working on - and meet with other
community crafters. We usually meet on the 3rd Saturday of the month. All ages
welcome!

--

Community News

Generals Basketball Camp
We are excited to inform you that we will be running our widely
successful Generals Basketball Camp again this summer at John
Stark.  After a brief hiatus due to global circumstances, we are
excited to share with your kids the game we love so much!  The
dates will be June 27-30 for Boys & Girls entering grades 6-9.
Forms are included and discounts will be honored if mailed before
June 10th.  If you have financial questions or concerns regarding
siblings or in general please do not hesitate to contact me directly at
mike.smith@sau24.org. Again, we are so excited to get this up
and running again this summer!

Click here for a registration form

mailto:mike.smith@sau24.org
https://www.wearemiddleschool.net/cms/One.aspx?portalId=24934848&pageId=48360825






--


